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June 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We hope you are well at this time. 
 
We are writing to remind you that on Friday 1st July is our Jubilee and Cultural Diversity day. It is a 
non-uniform day and students have been asked to dress in red, white and blue or dress that 
represents their cultural heritage; we will be collecting £1 for charity. 
 
Throughout the morning we have a range of exciting activities within lessons. At lunch time, to 
recognise our cultural heritage and diversity the canteen will be providing three dishes that 
represent some of our school community. These include: 
 

• Full English Breakfast 

• Ghana Jallof Rice 

• Traditional Polish dish 
 
Students will not have to pay for lunch on Friday, however will be able to purchase alternatives at 
break. After lunch students will enjoy a charitable afternoon including games, stalls and ‘sponge the 
teacher’. If students can bring in small change with them to partake in this event it will be 
appreciated. 
 

Important information 
 
In anticipation for the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We put an advanced order in for the Tower Mint 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee medal for schools. These are distinct in a presentation case with a purple 
mount. 
 
Due to our well in advance order we were able to acquire these at a very competitive price. We have 
now been made aware that these particular coins are sought after and could be valuable in the 
future. Therefore, we please ask you ensure that your child keeps this safe as a Cardinal Newman 
Catholic School memory. 
 
We look forward to an enjoyable day. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Ms E O’Connor          
Headteacher 
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